Commission ‘housed
in unfit building’

The Public Service Commission
told Parliament’s portfolio
committee on public service,
administration, monitoring and
evaluation that the Department
of Public Works placed the
institution in an “unfit building” in
Pretoria, saying that the health
hazards in the building left the
commission vulnerable to
lawsuits from employees.
Chairman Ben Mthembu said it
was an occupational hazard
because of the unsafe air in the
building. /Khulekani Magubane




